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Wednesday 10th September 2025 

Stonehenge Trip – Monday 13th October 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Monday 13th October we have planned a trip to Stonehenge. This will be a fantastic way for the 
children to end their studies on the Stone Age.  

We will be leaving school at approximately 10.15am, so your child needs to be in school by the 
usual time. We will be leaving Stonehenge at 1:30pm and anticipate being back at school for 
approximately 2pm. Children will need to be in full school uniform.  

Entry to Stonehenge itself is free but of course we need to pay for the coach, the cost of which will 
be £12.77; this is a voluntary contribution but if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, 
the trip will not be able to go ahead. Payment can be made via Arbor when signing up for the trip. 

Please sign up via Arbor Portal under ‘Trips’. Here you will be asked to give your consent for your 
child to attend the trip. The trip will be available to sign up to from 4pm on Wednesday 10th 
September 2025. 

Children who would usually receive a free school hot meal will be provided with a packed lunch for 
the day; please let us know if you would rather provide your child with a packed lunch from home.  

If you have already ordered a hot meal for your child that day please remember to cancel via ScoPay 
so that you can be refunded. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions. Please also contact the school 
office if you need any support with signing up for the trip.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Turnell  

Mrs Turnell  
Seacole Class Teacher  
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